Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
We are investigating an          which occurred on 14/06/2015 OUTSIDE OF NUMBER     CALEDINE ROAD, Leicester

Please provide us with the following information:

1. Copies of your inspection records for the above location for 12 months prior to this incident.
ANSWER:  

Please see Attachment 1 for the inspection ledger for 12 months prior to 14/6/2015.
2. Copies any reports/customer service complaints.
There haven’t been any reports or customer service requests at this location or on Caledine Road for 12 months prior to 14/6/2015.

3. Copies of any section 81 notices issued to Virgin Media.
Please see attached Section 81 notice sent to Virgin Media for Caledine Road in 12 months prior to 14/6/2015

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


